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May 17, 2010

Editorial 

We offer these threads, needles 

Threads to the Class of 2010 at the University of Connecticut, which graduated the weekend of May 8-9. There is no doubt these are difficult economic times to be obtaining your degree and looking for work, no matter the field. But, if what we’re being told is true, these times are not as difficult as a year ago. With a little slice of hope and a bounty of youthful optimism, current grads might just make it after all. To do so, though, requires a lot of hard work, diligence and luck.

Congratulations.

Threads to the University of Connecticut’s “Give and Go” campaign, in which students don’t just throw away their furniture, appliances or clothes as they leave campus for the summer. In this program, they deposit items that would normally just get thrown away at one of 15 checkpoints throughout campus. Then, those items are donated to several regional social service agencies to ensure those in need can be helped. In an ongoing recession, this type of activity is a big help.

But equally important is that it shows young people how little is required to make a difference.

